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On May 12, the U.S. Chamber of Commerce published a detailed 48-page
report analyzing various state laws that have been (or could be) enacted that
impact labor relations at the state level. For example, the report discusses at
length Right-to-Work laws, laws prohibiting the use of “project labor
agreements” and “mass picketing” statutes. It is an interesting read, and a
copy can be found here.
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https://www.uschamber.com/sites/default/files/documents/files/wfi_statelaborlawreport.pdf

